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1. The Canvass of the November 8, 2022 General Election was held on
Wednesday, November 9, 2022, in the General District Court House of K&Q
County.

The GR and all EB members were present.

Observers in attendance were Rebecca Rubino, representing the

Democratic Party of K&Q County, and William “Bill” Rilee, Chair of the

Republican Party of K&Q County.

Meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Chairman J. Armistead

Ransone.

Vice Chair Melissa South moved the EB go into closed session to discuss
qualifications of provisional ballots cast on Election Day.
Chairman J. Armistead Ransone seconded the motion.

Roll Call Vote was taken:
JAR: Aye
MS: Aye
MEH: Aye
The motion passed unanimously.

2. Vice Chair Melissa South moved the EB reconvene in open session and
take a roll call vote certifying that only matters concerning provisional

ballot qualifications was discussed. Chairman J. Armistead Ransone
seconded the motion.

JAR: Aye
MS: Aye
MEH: Aye
3. Provisional ballots cast were voted on by the EB.
EB closed the provisional ballot meeting at 10:30 a.m.

4. EB then began the COE/Canvass of Election for Precincts 101, 201, 301,
401, 501 and CAP early voting.

5. EB meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.




